
MARYBURGH MATTERS 
 

I hereby speak on behalf of the constituted group Maryburgh Matters, Seaforth Place, Maryburgh, 

and can confirm the overwhelming support from our group along with that of the community in 

securing the old school building for community use. 

We, as a community, feel the enormous need for a social hub in Maryburgh. As a growing 

community, there is very little opportunity left for such a thing. 

We intend to use the building for social and educational purposes, whilst further lifting the spirits of 

our community members (and further) by involving all ages, from children to adults. 

We have brought the possibility of what could be to the attention of the public and generated a very 

successful response via Facebook, leaflets with ideas and suggestions handed into the local store and 

also email replies showing great support and suggestions.  

Our group is very happy to be involved with the Maryburgh Men’s Shed project, and of course will 

be contributing to the success of the project by the leasing of the available space within the school 

building.  

We look forward to hearing of a successful CAT outcome and a brighter future for our village. 

 

We look forward to hearing from you 

 

Many thanks 

 

 

Fiona Ross  

  



 


